
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Passaretti’s restaurant is about to start
its 30th year of business in South Lake Tahoe.
Beginning  April  16,  it  will  be  reopen  for
lunch at 11am, seven days a week, serving the
lunch menu until 4pm and the dinner menu until
9, 9:30pm on weekends.

• South Tahoe High School’s graduation is June 8 at 4pm.

• Caltrans District 3 – which Tahoe is part of – has launched
Facebook and Twitter sites to provide the latest updates on
potential traffic delays, emergency lane closures and other
news. For more information and to sign up for these sites, go
online and click the Twitter and Facebook links.

•  South  Tahoe  Association  of  Realtors  created  127  Easter
baskets for the Family Resource Center and Live Violence Free.

• After a 10-year hiatus from California, the 2013 Nature
Valley U.S. Alpine Championships will be at Squaw Valley. The
event will be March 17-23.
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